OFFICIAL

Dear Colleagues

The next meeting of the Disabled People's Joint Consultative group scheduled for the 6th December has been cancelled. It was advised in our previous communication that the group was undertaking a review of its approach.

The group in its current form has existed for over 10 years. In that time disability equality has progressed tremendously both locally and nationally. It is felt there are more innovative ways of engaging with disabled people and groups as technology and online access has increased.

Going forward the group will have more of an online presence and if required meetings can be scheduled when necessary. We will provide updates to the group as this new and exciting venture progresses.

I would like to thank all the groups and individuals who have helped make the Disabled Peoples Joint Consultative group the success that it has been.

Please contact me if you have any suggestions to make.

Thank you